
C. CWS 189 November 12, 2024

Re: Publication of new and revised WIPO Standards
___________________________________________

Madam,
Sir,

As a follow up of the decisions made at the twelfth session of the Committee on WIPO 
Standards (CWS), the Secretariat is pleased to inform you that revised 
WIPO Standards ST.3, ST.9, ST.27, ST.61, ST.80, ST.87, ST.91 and the newly adopted
WIPO Standard ST.92 on “Recommendations on the Data Package Format for the Electronic 
Exchange of Priority Documents” were published.  

In addition, WIPO Standard ST.96 version 8.0 was also published, following the approval by 
the XML4IP Task Force of its contents. 

All of the new or revised Standards are available on the WIPO website English, French and 
Spanish.  

Any queries in relation to these new or revised Standards may be addressed to the 
Secretariat at: cws.mail@wipo.int. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ken-Ichiro Natsume
Assistant Director General 
Infrastructure and Platforms Sector

https://www.wipo.int/standards/en/part_03_standards.html
https://www.wipo.int/standards/fr/part_03_standards.html
https://www.wipo.int/standards/es/part_03_standards.html
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